
CROMER TOWN COUNCIL 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

CONSULTATION RE MILL ROAD BUS SHELTER 
 

 
Following a recent inspection of Town Council owned assets and subsequent 
discussion, members would like to consult with the public as to the future of the bus 
shelter at the top of Mill Road (opposite the former Suffield Park Hotel). 
 
At present the shelter is in a very poor condition with damage to the roof, it smells 
strongly of urine and is rarely seen to be used by people waiting for the bus.  It has 
also been recognised as a hot spot for anti-social behaviour. 
 
The Town Council would therefore like to ask the following questions: 
 

Should the shelter be demolished?             Yes / No 
 
If your answer to the above question is yes: 

 
Subject to budgetary and planning constraints, should the Town Council look 
into replacing the brick shelter with a modern metal/plastic shelter?  Yes / No 

 
 
Please send your replies to the Town Council Office by email or in writing to the 
address below by 31 July 2016. 
 
 
Janet Warner MILCM 
Deputy Town Clerk 
 
27 June 2016 
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